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Dr. Ignacio Gonzalez G., Jefe
- Hospital Regional de Concepeidn
o Servicio de Cirugia

@ Concepeidn, Chile, 5. A.

- Dear Dr. Gonzalez:

. Thank you for your kind letter of Jamuary 20 which arrived
my absence from the office, hence the delay in ansWer-
‘hope that by this time you have heard from Dr. Hernandes
I believe that he

qzuﬂ '@B ere at the office

‘?i‘i‘ﬁ :llm}.'l,, and we spoke of
uring our dfEcussion.

I believe you know that Ned Fahs and I plan to visit in
Gamepciﬁn this year. We expect to arrive there on Friday,
I shall be grateful if you will check at the City Hotel
to be certain our reservations have been confirmed.

With kindest regards to you and Mrs. Gonzalez and the
children,

Sincerely,

Benjemin G. Horning, M.D.
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